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IAEA - Marie Sklodowska-Curie Fellowship Programme  

(MSCFP) – 2022/2023 

 
 
The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is inviting applications from suitably qualified 
Mauritian female nationals for the Marie Sklodowska - Curie Fellowship Programme (MSCFP) 
2022/2023 Cycle for scholarships in Nuclear-related fields up to two years of study, at Master’s 
Level.  Candidates can apply for scholarships for academic year 2022/2023. 

 
Since its launch in 2020, the MSCFP has helped 210 women from 93 countries with scholarships 
to study towards a Master’s degree in nuclear-related subjects.  The MSCFP aims to help 
increase the number of women in the nuclear field, supporting an inclusive workforce of both 
men and women who contribute to, and drive, global scientific and technological innovation. 
Named after pioneer physicist and twice Nobel Prize laureate Marie Sklodowska-Curie, the 
programme aims to inspire and encourage young women to pursue a career in the nuclear field 
by providing scholarships for Master’s programmes and the opportunity to pursue an internship 
facilitated by the IAEA.  
 

2. Mode of Application 
 
 Eligible candidates are invited to visit the following website for further information and 
all applications details: 

https://www.iaea.org/about/overview/gender-at-the-iaea/iaea-marie-

sklodowska-curie-fellowship-programme/Information-for-applicants 

 

3. Deadline for submission of applications 

Applications should be submitted online at latest by 30 September 2022. 
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